
 

 

 

 

 
 

              20th May, 2024 

BSE Ltd., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 
Sir, 
 
Sub: Intimation of extension of temporary shutdown of Company’s (HOCL) Kochi 
plant 
 
Ref 1: Regulation 30 read with Schedule III Part A para B of SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Ref 2: HOCL Scrip Code: 500449 
 
This has reference to our letter dated 9th April, 2024 intimating temporary shutdown of 
our Phenol plant in Kochi unit located in the state of Kerala. It was informed that our 
plant will be under shutdown from 10th April, 2024 (Wednesday) to 20th May, 2024 
(Monday) for attending annual maintenance activities including change of catalyst. Now, 
due unexpected reasons the maintenance work is delayed. Accordingly, our plant is 
expected to re-start from 5th June, 2024 onwards.  
 

Extension of temporary Plant shut down is submitted for kind information of BSE. 
 

 

 

Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Hindustan Organic Chemicals Ltd. 

 

 

 

 
Subramonian H 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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